
 

 

VOTER EDUCATION FOR PEOPLE WITH 

DISABILITIES PLANNING FORUM 

 

The Ohio Secretary of State’s Office in partnership with Ohio Disability Vote 

Coalition and Ohio Legal Rights Service has organized a “Voter Education for 

People with Disabilities” planning forum.  This session is a statewide effort to 

bring together organizations, agencies, people with disabilities and other 

interested parties to brainstorm about how to best educate voters with 

disabilities about the voting process. 

If you have suggestions as to what groups need educated, what topics need to 

be communicated, how best to coordinate a statewide initiative or just 

interested in being a part of educating voters with disabilities, then you 

should attend this meeting. 

WHEN: 

Tuesday, February 24th, 2009 

1:00 PM to 3:00PM 

 

WHERE: 

State Library of Ohio 

274 E. First Ave., Suite 100 

Columbus, OH 43201 

 

WHO SHOULD ATTEND: 

People with disabilities, advocates, organizations and agencies providing 

services to people with disabilities 

 

WHY: 

Provide input and suggestions for a statewide voter education initiative for 

people with disabilities 

 
Please RSVP to Joy West at (614) 466-6391 or via email at jwest@sos.state.oh.us 
 

   


